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Good morning, 

As advised in the material, I have separated each response by word document.  

Further, I have a minor transcript correction – it is not that the transcript is incorrect, but rather, a clarification 
to a word I said. In the very first paragraph of page 36 – I state, “a lot of the capabilities of bus drivers to 
actually fulfil the needs of their contracts were based on a projection rather than previous performance.” 

I meant to say bus operators, rather than bus drivers. I would like to clarify that.  

Please let me know if anything else is required and thank you again for the opportunity to speak at the hearing. 

Regards,  

 

Daniel Peric | Research & Policy Official 
  

 

Transport Workers' Union of NSW 
Richard Olsen TWU NSW/QLD State Secretary 

 
 

 

       

 




